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Dear Parents, 

What a day we had yesterday with our excursion to see Mary Poppins. It was an amazing experience 
for everyone involved. A huge thank you to our Performing Arts teacher, Hayley, Penno, for making the 
impossible possible! 

 

 

 

 

 

Work on our new adventure playground has begun this week and it is already well underway. It has 
been exciting to see the demolition and preparation for the new works. Keep up to date on our Insta-
gram page as the work continues. Thank you for your patience and cooperation as we have to make 
alternate arrangements to enter and leave the school during this project. 

Over the past few months we have been working on a new marketing strategy 
for the school. As a result, the first thing that has been produced is a new school 
logo. We wanted to ensure we stayed true to the important elements of our 
current logo, while adding a strong element of Catholic Identity and bringing the 
logo into the 21st Century. The new logo will eventually appear on our uniform 
but don’t worry, you won’t be expected to go out and replace everything you 
already own. There will be a 2 year period to phase it in. 

As we celebrate Mother's Day this weekend, we would like to take a moment to 
honour all the amazing mothers in our school community. Mothers play a vital 
role in shaping the lives of their children and we are grateful for all the love, sup-
port, and sacrifices they make on a daily basis. 

To all the mothers of our OLMC students, we want to say thank you for being 
such wonderful role models and for all the hard work you do. Your dedication to 
your families, your willingness to go above and beyond, and your endless love 
are truly appreciated. We are grateful for the love, guidance, and nurturing that 
mothers provide to their children. 

 

We hope this Mother's Day brings you joy, relaxation, and time to reflect on all the amazing things you do. You 
are the backbone of our families and our community, and we could not do it without you. 

 

We recognize that not all of us have a mother present in our lives, whether it be due to distance, loss, or other 
reasons. To those who have lost a mother, we want to acknowledge the pain and heartache that this day may 
bring. We send you love and support during this difficult time. To those who have stepped into the role of a 
mother figure, we thank you for your love and dedication. Whether it be an aunt, grandmother, older sister, or 
family friend, you have made a significant impact in the lives of those around you. 



 

 

Mariam Abou-Eid      William Graham   Lilium Tregenza 

Hanano Marshall     Roman Cammarano   Aaron Munslow 

To all the mothers out there, we want to express our deepest gratitude for the love and 
sacrifices you make every day. Your presence and guidance are invaluable to your children, 
and we are grateful for all that you do. Being a mother is the greatest gift I have in my own 
life. Through all of the trials and tribulations of motherhood I feel so blessed to be mum to 
my daughters, Marieclaire and Eloise. Watching my daughters grow into adults and to sup-
port them through school and university has been a blessing in itself. I have had the oppor-
tunity to witness their first steps, their first words, and all the milestones in between and 
since. I have seeing them develop their own passions and interests, and have had the hon-
our of supporting them every step of the way. 

Don’t forget our Mother’s Day celebration tomorrow, starting at 8:50 in the church and 
then moving into activities in the classrooms until 10am. As mentioned in last week’s news-
letter, this week’s SPLASH award will be given out tomorrow morning and there will    be 
no assembly on Monday 15th May.  Happy Mothers Day 

 
Dear God, 

 We come to you today with grateful hearts as we celebrate Mother's Day. We thank you for the gift of moth-

ers, who bring love, care, and nurturing into our lives. We ask that you bless all mothers today and always. 

For those who have lost their mothers, we pray that you comfort them and give them peace. For those who 

are struggling to become mothers, we pray for strength, courage, and hope. For those who have strained rela-

tionships with their mothers, we pray for healing, forgiveness, and reconciliation. 

We ask that you give mothers the wisdom, patience, and strength to guide their children through life's chal-

lenges. We pray that you give them the ability to be present, to listen, and to offer comfort and support when 

it is needed. 

We ask that you bless mothers with good health, peace of mind, and joy in their hearts. We pray that they feel 

appreciated, loved, and valued for all that they do. 

Above all, we ask that you bless all mothers with your grace, love, and protection. May they feel your presence 

in their lives, and may they always know that they are cherished and loved. 

We offer this prayer in gratitude and love, and we ask for your blessings on all mothers today and always. 

 Amen. 

  

 

Happy Birthday to everyone who is celebrating their special day this week. I hope you have a fabulous day! 

This Sunday we celebrate the 6th Sunday of Easter.  

John 14:21-26 

The image of 'home' is strong in the gospel - Jesus would visit the house of Zacchaeus, visit the home of Peter, and 
makes home in each of us. He knocks at the door and waits to be invited into our space and our lives. He is not a 
crowding visitor but one who accepts what he sees and enjoys our welcome. Prayer is our time of welcoming Jesus 
into our day and our lives 

God bless, 

Julie 



 

 

SPLASH PUPIL OF THE WEEK AWARD 

  

Class 

  

Pupil of the week 

  

Has demonstrated the 3 R's 

Prep R Oliver Croxford  

For his tremendous effort and self motivation during writing sessions. Your atti-

tude and persistence towards improving your handwriting is very impressive. 

Keep up the fabulous effort!  

 1H Zoe Cahill  
For showing super resilience this term in all you do and for producing beautiful letter 
formations in handwriting this week. You're a wonderful friend by showing kindness to-
wards others and always making us smile. Keep shining bright  Zoe!  You are amazing!  

 1K Hayley Gargalicano  

For being a dedicated learner. Hayley is always respectful by listening and follow-

ing instructions. She has become a more confident learner and I’m very proud of 

the great start she has had to the term.  

2C Jaxon Fuss  
 For making amazing choices for his learning and being so responsible on our ex-
cursion to Scienceworks. Keep up the amazing work, super star!   

2R  Leo Plummer  
for showing wonderful sportsmanship when playing football. He encourages oth-
ers and makes sure everyone has a go!. Keep up the amazing effort! 

3/4C Isabella Musone  
For working collaboratively with her peers and happily sharing her knowledge 
with others. Izzy, keep sharing your learning!  

3/4H Georgia Debrincat  
For being a self motivated learner when working on her reading task this week. 

Well done Georgia, keep up the fantastic work!  

3/4J Oliver Breese  
For his great efforts in using appropriate text features to write procedural texts. 
Keep up the great work Oliver! 

5D Mae Russell 
For actively participating in all activities and for demonstrating the excellent of 
understanding 2 digit by 2 digit multiplication. 

5S  Logan Marinelli   For working towards being an independent learner by thinking for himself.  

6C Caden Newitt  
For demonstrating the school value of responsibility by acting up on teacher 
feedback to improve their Writing skills. Congratulations and keep striving to im-
prove.  

6T 

Emily Vasey For a positive growth mindset and stepping outside her comfort zone during 
mathematics 

 



 

 

Important dates: 

 Friday 12th May – Mother’s Day Liturgy and activities (See flyer) 

 Sunday 14th May – Mother’s Day 

 Friday 19th May – Confirmation Reflection Day for Year 6s 

 Sunday 21st May – Sacrament of Confirmation 

 Monday 22nd May – Staff PD Day – no students 

 5th -7th June – Year 5 and 6 camp 

 8th and 9th June – Year 3/4 camp 

 Monday 12th June – King’s Birthday holiday – no school 

 Friday 16th June – Year 5 and 6 winter round robin sports day 

 Friday 23rd June – Term 2 finishes at 1:30pm 

Scholastic Bookclub catalogues have been sent home . Closing date is May 12th 

 

 

 

 

 

We are pleased to advise that OLMC now has Centrepay available for fee payments. 

If you have a Centrelink account you can set up a deduction for School fees by one of the following 
ways: 

*via your Centrelink online account via MyGov 

*using the Express Plus Centrelink mobile app 

*by contacting the Agency 

The minimum Deduction amount for Centrepay is $10. 

For further information, please contact Melissa Bonavia at the School Office. 



 

 



 

 

12th May  Caroline Dillon 
Cathy Carter 
Louise Vasey 

19th May  Erin Thompson 
Michele Shalders 
Irene Wishart 
  

26th May  Emma Clements 
Natalie Xerri 
Nat Grant 

2nd June  Fran Mckay 
Laurelle Cacioli 
Nikki Munslow 

9th June Astrid Nurse 
Vickie Breese 
Jazz Stevens 

16th June Emma Clements 
Renee Ridington 
Nikki Munslow 

Thank you for volunteering to help in the canteen, it 

would be impossible without you. Please arrive at the 

canteen at 10.00am your assistance will be required 

until around 2.00pm. If you have long hair please tie 

it up and remember to sign in at the office with your 

current WWC. 

If you are unable to attend your rostered day please 

SMS Sylvana on 0412429600 as soon as possible so 

a replacement can be arranged. 

I look forward to seeing you all. 

Sylvana Doricic 

Our Lady of Mount Carmel Canteen Roster - Term 2     2023 

Congratulations Ben & Shaggy 

Our resident guinea pig guru becomes a State 
Champion! 
Ben Carter won his first major state title when he 
and is Peruvian cavy "Shaggy" won Best Overall 
Condition in Show at the 31st annual Victorian 
State Championships.  



 

 

Contact details for big childcare : 

 Email : olmc@bigchildcare.com  

Phone number is 0474 525 977.(between 6.30-8.30 & 2.30-6.30) but also 
will be contactable during admin hours. 

OLMC Bell Times 

8.50am :  First bell / move to classroom 

8.55 am :  Classes commence 

11.00 –11.30am  Recess time 

1.30pm:  Eating time 

1.40pm- 2.20pm Lunch time 

3.15pm                             End of school day 

2023 Term Dates 

Term 1     27 January—6 April (1.30 Finish) 

  (Easter April 7—10) 

Term 2 24 April—23 June (1.30 Finish) 

Term 3 10 July—15 September  

Term 4 2 October— To be advised 

Report School Absences :   

 absent@olmcsunbury.catholic.edu.au 

mailto:olmc@bigchildcare.com


 

 

1 Macedon Street Sunbury  

salesian@noone.com.au 



 

 

HAVE YOU SEEN THE OLMC  

RECYCLING CENTRE? 
IT’S LOCATED IN THE SCHOOL OFFICE FOYER.  

WE ARE CURRENTLY COLLECTING BREAD TAGS (PLASTIC 

ONLY), OLD PENS AND TEXTAS, USED BATTERIES, ANY ORAL 

WASTE PACKAGING AND NOW ………. 

WE ARE HAPPY TO ANNOUNCE WE ARE ABLE TO  

RECYCLE MEDICINE BLISTER PACKS. 

Lets do our bit and help save the planet—it’s easy, just  

collect these items and drop them in at our Recycling bins 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


